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dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

From: The Mineral Gallery Inc. <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of The 

Mineral Gallery Inc. <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2023 6:12 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: * Major New Tucson Show 2023 Mineral Update!*

  

 

 

The Tucson Show 2023 Showroom 

Updates! 
 

* Online today, the 2nd Tucson 2023 Showroom * 

 

Several months in the making, today the 2nd Tucson Update 

is online and ready for viewing and shopping. This showroom 

features over two dozen gorgeous specimens from around 
the 

world in all size and price ranges! Gem Opal, Emerald, 
Silver, 

Fluorites, Kunzite, new rarities, etc... There's something for 
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everyone in this new showroom update! Enjoy the pictures, 
many of which are by Jeff Scovil, and feel free to make offers 

on all specimens that interest you. Layaways are available. 
 

To Browse the New Showroom, Click the Button Below! 
 

Tucson 2023 

Showroom #2  

 

 

Thanks Again for Making Us Your Source for Fine Minerals! 
 

  

The Mineral Gallery and Exceptional Minerals 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 

PO Box 91448 . Mobile, AL 36691 . 251-648-0541 
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